
The Philippine Embassy in Islamabad attended the Pakistan Expo on
Disaster Risk Reduction (PEDRR) on 8 May 2025, reaffirming the
Philippines’ strong commitment to advancing regional cooperation in
disaster preparedness, risk mitigation, and climate resilience.
Organized by the National Disaster Management Authority (NDMA) of
Pakistan in collaboration with local and international partners, the PEDRR
brought together policymakers, humanitarian actors, experts, and
representatives of the diplomatic community to showcase innovations,
strategies, and best practices in disaster risk reduction (DRR).

Representing the Embassy was First Secretary and Consul Juan Paolo G.
Alix who visited the exhibit booths featuring cutting-edge technologies,
local community resilience initiatives, and joint multilateral programs on
disaster risk management.

The PEDRR Expo contributes to ongoing dialogues ahead of the upcoming
Asia-Pacific Ministerial Conference on Disaster Risk Reduction
(APMCDRR) scheduled to be held in Manila in October 2025, and serves as
a platform to foster cross-border partnerships in building safer, more
resilient communities.

The Philippine Embassy in Islamabad continues to support efforts that
promote shared learning, solidarity, and innovation in disaster risk
governance throughout South and Southeast Asia.
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